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Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 
Tel: (416) 644-1568 

Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 
 
 
 

May 17, 2012 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2012-0091 
 
We are writing in regard to the above-referenced Generator Licence Application in the name of Fortis 
Generation East Limited Partnership ("FGELP"). Because the generation assets currently held by Fortis 
Properties Corporation (EG-2003-0106) ("Fortis Properties") will be transferred to FGELP, Fortis 
Properties will not require its generator licence after the transfer.   
 
It is expected that the above-noted transfer will occur on June 30, should the Board issue FGELP's 
generator licence by that date. In order to ensure that Fortis Properties does not operate its generation 
assets without a licence prior to the transfer, we request that Fortis Properties' licence be revoked 60 days 
after FGELP's licence is granted.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 

 
 


